
 

Virtual Test Drive 

We are raising money for Maple Dale School’s 8th Grade 2021 Washington, D.C. trip at our Ford 

Drive 4 UR School virtual test-drive event! For every person who participates, Ford Motor 

Company will donate $20 to Maple Dale School. In total, as much as $6,000 can be raised! 

  

To participate, fill out this pre-drive survey ​https://d4ur.com/677W9​ ​up to 3-5 days before the 

event. Then on Sunday, October 25th you’ll get a link to go through the virtual test-drive 

experience. 

  

All participants must complete the post-drive survey after taking a test-drive for the donation 

to count, so don’t forget to complete the survey at the end! 

 

https://d4ur.com/677W9

